P V10 2020 Vanuatu Outreach trip

N/

ﬁé" Y The V1 0, 2020 Vanuatu Outreach trip is open to students in
Years 10-12 in 2020.

An information evening will be held in the Chapel at
7.00pm on Wednesday, September 11
for interested parents and students.
Applications will be available on the night.
Attendance at the information evening is not compulsory to apply for the trip but it will

provide important information to allow students and parents to make an informed decision.

For further enquiries please contact
Revd. Mark Leam.
m.leam@stpauls.qld.edu.au
or 32611388



